
Tamar Niv Bessinger elected to 
Executive Committee
Fross Zelnick is very pleased to announce that our partner Tamar Niv Bessinger has been 
elected to the firm’s three-person Executive Committee, effective January 1, 2022. She succeeds 
longstanding Executive Committee member Lawrence E. Apolzon.More
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